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ODPP statement in relation to R v Brett Button  
 
The Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions sympathises deeply with the families of those 
who lost their lives in this tragic event, and with the victims who were injured.  
  
The decision to accept a plea of guilty involves complex issues of fact and law. These decisions 
are always made after close and careful consideration of the evidence and in accordance with 
the Prosecution Guidelines.  
  
 


	Media Release

